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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

Dear Gascarians, 

As we start a new year at GaSCar, we realize how precious and 
short our time is here.  In 2018, we saw many happy and good 
times, but also much sorrow and pain.  I hope that 2019 will be 
gracious to us.  There will be heartache and pain, but we will 
have tremendous blessings, as well.   

    Thank you to Mike and all the officers for their outstanding 
leadership this past year.  As we move forward, we know each 
member is important to the success of our car club.  

     Our annual Christmas Party saw a record gathering as we 
enjoyed a delicious meal together.  What better way to make new 
friends, than to visit over good food and fellowship.   

     The January meeting's program will be a presentation of a 
1956 Ford restoration by Gerald Melchiors.  We know this will be 
interesting.  Then our Movie Night the following Saturday evening 
begins at 6:30 pm. Hot dogs and popcorn will be served.  As 
always, Mark will have a special movie for us.  We always have a 
good turnout for this activity.   

     Our Board will be meeting at Anne Johnson's Tuesday, 
January 8th.  We will be discussing new plans and ideas for our 
club.  Please be in touch with us if you have any comments or 
suggestions for the Board.  We will see you at our January club 
meeting. 

 John Moore 

 

"Better one hundred little fellows all pushing ahead to make things go, than 
one big fellow waiting for things to start" 

Henry Ford 

 

 

MEETING 
Date/Time:  January 15th, 2019, 7:00 PM 

Place:    Fox Appliance, Wrightsboro Road, Augusta 

Program:   “From There to Here” Gerald Melchior, Restoring a 

1956 Ford Convertible.  

Refreshments:    The Monro’s and the Lemons’ 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
 

Previous statement balance as of 10/31/2018   $ 8501.61 

 

Deposits: 

GaSCar Dues/ Christmas dinner payments   $ 2371.75 

    

Expenses:       $1530.00 

  

Current Statement balance as of 11/30/2018    $9343.36 

 

AACA has been paid ($1840.00) but has not cleared. Christmas 

expenses have been paid and cleared.   I will have a breakdown of all 

Christmas dinner expenses to submit at the Board meeting.     

 

 



 

SUNSHINE COMMITTEE 
In our thoughts and prayers... 

Claude and Anne Johnson, Christy Sloan & Family, Judy Murphy. If you, or a 

member you know, is sick or in the hospital, please call the secretary or a 

member of the Sunshine Committee:  Pat Glazener (803-593-9081) or Jerry 

Nelsen (803-522-2816). 
 

 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL FOR 2019 
 

If you have not already submitted your 2019 renewal forms, you now need to 

send the form directly to AACA with a payment of $40.00.  The local GaSCar 

dues of $25.00 should be mailed to Mike Lemons, 871 Sparkleberry Road, 

Evans, GA 30809 or brought to the monthly meeting in January.  
 

UPCOMING CLUB EVENTS 
 

Jan. 15
th

, 7:00 PM – Monthly Meeting 

Jan 19th,  Movie Night, Fox Appliance 6:30 PM 

Feb 19th,  7:00 PM – Monthly Meeting  

Feb 23rd Movie Night, Fox Appliance 6:30 PM 
 

LOCAL AUTOMOTIVE EVENTS 
 

Recurring Events: 

1
st
 Saturday – Aiken Horsepower; Home Depot (Whiskey Rd.) 

 
 

OTHER AUTOMOTIVE EVENTS 
 

Visit http://cruzintotheoldies.com/Happenin.pdf for regional events. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TRIVIA 
January Topics: 

For the ladies - Autumn Harvest 

For the men - “New Year Resolution at the gym” 
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http://cruzintotheoldies.com/Happenin.pdf

